Resolution Regarding Life Sciences Strategic Corporate Alliance Plan

WHEREAS, The Faculty Senate reviewed and discussed the March 28, 2003 report of
the Local Advisory Committee on the Life Sciences Strategic Corporate Alliance Plan,

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Senate concludes that any proposed alliance

agreement should be discussed and approved by the LAC and reported to the Dean of the
Faculty before being finalized.

University Faculty Committee
Approved 7-0-1 on 5/6/03



